
 

 

  Town Hall        
  Meeting 

Thurdsay 

April 14, 6 p.m. 
Pelham Public Library – Fonthill Branch 

43 Pelham Town Square, Fonthill 

The Niagara Health System has already faced among the most devastating 

hospital cuts in Ontario. Now, there is a proposal to close 5 entire community 

hospitals, including the Welland Hospital, and replace them with just 1. 

 

Working together, 
we can save our 
services!  
 

In many communities we  

have successfully stopped 

hospital cuts. 

 

Join the Niagara Health 

Coalition to discuss local 

health care concerns  

and help plan the fight-back 

campaign! 

 
 

Guest Speaker: 

Natalie Mehra 
Executive Director, Ontario Health Coalition 

 
 

 

Organized by: 
Niagara Health Coalition  
& Ontario Health Coalition 
Contact: Sue Hotte 905-932-1646 
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